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 The attached photos were taken by Dr. E. Carl Waples who lived at 1237 
West First Street. These photos were taken during the winter of 1915 and they 
show the transition of West Elmira from open farmland to the populated 
neighborhoods that exist today. The pictures were located among the town 
records in the basement of the town hall. 
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Writer’s Note:   

I continue to look for historic subjects (people, places, homes, historic events, old 
schools, family history, photos, etc) about the Town of Elmira to write about. If you have 
any suggestions or information for future articles please e-mail them to me at 
demingsw@yahoo.com or call me at 607-732-1177.  
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